

## Women's Club of New Seabury

October 2021

## Looking Back.....

The 2021 "We Care" Giving Fair......

....was a rousing success! After a postponed event due to Covid 19 and a measured approach to this year, the Women's Club was able to re-vamp with a Carnival event—-lots of prizes, raffles, and games that were enjoyed by all.

A total of 115 members and guests participated in the day, and the final tally was over \$20,000 raised for our philanthropy recipients.

Thank you to all who attended and those who supported our event even if you could not attend. Much time and effort goes into the planning and execution of a fair, but knowing that there are recipients much in need, it is an effort with many rewards.

To get a great view of this event, your editor highly recommends the great photos when you view the link below and also go to our website (<a href="https://www.womensclubofnewseabury.com">www.womensclubofnewseabury.com</a>)

Our thanks to MashpeeTV for filming and creating this video.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s\_MsmUBIVxA





See more wonderful photos on our website: <u>www.womensclubofnewseabury.com</u>

#### Looking Ahead.....

Please join us on <u>October 13</u> for our Beneficiaries luncheon. Video recordings will have five former recipients of the scholarship given by WCNS speaking of the meaning these awards have meant to them. Please see attached flyer and <u>respond no later than October 5.</u>

### Still Looking Ahead.....

The **November** luncheon on Tuesday, November 9th, is a Veterans Day Program. A "Heroes in Transition" presentation will be made by one of its founders, Cyndy Jones.



# Welcome to New Members

Jill Cohen Debbie DelBuono

Lisa Dunne Cheryl Grosso

Beth MacGillivray Heidi Raffone



# Women's Club of New Seabury

Cordially invites You to our

## October Luncheon: Focus on Beneficiaries



Please join us at our October luncheon, where we will hear (via video) from our past five Women's Club of New Seabury Mashpee Scholarship Foundation Trust scholarship recipients. Learning how the proceeds from our annual "Giving Fairs" over the years is truly appreciated by these young women by their accomplishments and vision for the future, we can see the important impact our club members' generosity has on our community at large. This will prove to be a very rewarding experience! Also, we will present checks to this year's recipient organizations.

The Club at New Seabury

### Tuesday, October 12, 2021

Check in starts at 11:30AM

Reservations required. Check payment of \$30 per member and \$35 per non-member is due by Tuesday, <b>October 5th.</b>	
REPLY SLIP – Check mu	ust be received by Tuesday, October 5 <sup>th</sup>
Your nameYour guest(s):	\$30.00 pp \$35.00 pp
Please send this slin and your cl	neck payment of \$ (navable to WCNS) to

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.



# Women's Club of New Seabury Book Club

The Women's Club of New Seabury Book Club met on Friday, September 17th to discuss the novel "The Girl with the Louding Voice" by Abi Dare.

There were nine attendees(largest group since inception) at the meeting and the discussion focused on the "strong woman" protagonist in this novel, as well as all the previous novel choices. A lively and heartfelt discussion revealed that our

very own group consisted of strong women in their own right!!!

Please join us for our next meeting!! It doesn't matter if you have read the book, or finished it; our group is a wonderful way to establish a sense of community with other readers and to make new friends!!!

Friday October 8, 2021 1030am-12noon The Club at New Seabury(outside porch)

October Novel: Malibu Rising by Taylor Jenkins Reid

November Novel: Terminal City by Linda Fairstein